LAUREL SPRINGS SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mr. Thomas F. Attanasi Superintendent Mr. Ryan C. Mahlman Principal 623 Grand Avenue Laurel Springs, NJ 08021 856.783.1086 www.laurelspringschool.org

6/7/22

Dear Laurel Springs Families,

As this school year comes to a close, I would like to ask anyone who will be moving and will not be attending Laurel Springs School next year to notify me in writing.

Also, any current 6th grade students who will NOT be attending Samuel Yellin School will need to notify me as well. I should be notified before the end of school as we will be sending all 6th grade files to Samuel Yellin School.

Please provide the following information:

- Your child's name
- Your new complete home address
- Your child's new school name and address

Please send this information to me as soon as possible so we can complete the paperwork required for transferring students.

Thank you, and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Jane DiOrio
Admin. Secretary
Laurel Springs School
jdiorio@laurelspringschool.org
856-783-1086 x110